
 

The Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences got the first runner-up for the workshop on 
the topic of “Making the multimedia for enhancing the learning through the online in the 
New Normal era.” 

On September 15th, 2020, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Chutikarn Sriviboon, the acting of the president’ s Suan 
Sunandha Rajabhat University, presided over the ceremony of the workshop on the topic “Making 
the multimedia for enhancing the learning through the online in the New Normal era. "  This 
seminar held by the Information Technology Center, the Academic Resource, and Information 
Technology at Chorkaew conference room, building 31. The staff from the Faculty of Humanities 
and Social Sciences also got the first runner-up for the testing from this workshop. 

 


